
 

 

 

Amendment Notification for  
CRS RFP US8574.07.2024 

 
Amended on April 11, 2025 

 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Effective immediately, the point of contact for submission of proposals listed in 
Component I, Section 1.3 has changed. All proposals should now be submitted to: 
 
Dumiso Siwawa 
Procurement Specialist 
Dumiso.siwawa@crs.org  
 
No other terms or conditions of the RFP are changed. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Russell Harpring 
Supply Chain CVA Advisor 
Russell.harpring@crs.org  
 
 

--- END OF AMENDMENT NOTIFICATION --- 
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